New England S0

Renewable Energy from ACE

Work continues to protect
Aboriginal cultural heritage

The area near an Aboriginal cultural heritage site next to the
New England Solar project is being prepared for re- seeding
under plans to help restore native vegetation and protect
the significant site.

The site includes a meeting place at a small rocky outcrop
that was identified as part of field surveys around five years
ago for the solar and battery project assessment and
approvals process.

It includes a significant grinding groove site where it is
believed Aboriginal people gathered to learn, celebrate
events and trade, as well as other significant items such as
scar trees and stone artefacts.

A team from Iwatta Kyuna Management, which translates
to Echidna Land Management, has been mowing grass,
slashing and spraying weeds and shrubs to help control
invasive weeds and protect the site from wildfires.

The maintenance work will prepare the area surrounding
the site for seeding of native plants and help rejuvenate
bush tucker and medicinal plants.
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